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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

If we are to improve the plight of our direct care workers and in turn the financial 

sustainability of hospitals in the Pacific Northwest, transparency is crucial. To 

improve an institution, we must be able to see it in its pieces and entirety. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Nicholas Studebaker RN 


